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Comments from the Chairman….. John Greenshields 

 
Dear Parishioners , 
 
 

 
I hope you all had a great Christmas, and are looking forward to 2017. This will be the 

last news letter we will send, they were costing to much to send, and our new web site 

is a fraction the price. We will keep you updated on our site with parish news, meetings, 

Police updates, and events, if you want to receive a news letter instead because you 

can’t access the internet please contact our Clerk Neil and we will make sure you get 

one . The web site is www.wellingtonwithoutpc.org.uk 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
If you want to advertise your event in the Parish or have 

some photos of the Parish or other news please send to 

parkfarmwoods@btinternet.com 

 
In the year of Brexit its been quite a year for the parish , 

we were sorry to lose Peter Scott-Allen as a Councilor, 

but welcome Ken Snook as our latest recruit. We have 

been out to 30 or more parish planning applications, 

and together with TDBC planning enforcement team are 

looking in to several planning contraventions. We 

successfully redirected a footpath to make it safer to cross 

the A38, speed checks in Ford Street, and started our own 

Litter Picking. I would Like to thank all your Councilors and 

our hard working Clerk for their time spent on Parish 

business. 

 
John Greenshields 

 
Wellington Without Parish Chairman 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Police Beat Surgeries will take place 

in the locations below for West 

Buckland, Sampford Arundel and 

Wellington Without - 17.00 – 17.30 

West Buckland Village Hall/17.45 – 

18.15 Sampford Arundel Village 

Hall/18.30 – 19.15 Holywell Inn 

 
Thursday 13 April 

 
Thursday 4 May 

 
Thursday 15 June 

 
Thursday 13 July 

 
Thursday 3 August 

 
Thursday 14 September 

 
Thursday 12 October 

 
Thursday 23 November 

 
Thursday 21 December 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
All councillors would like to say thank you to Craig and his wonderful team at The Beambridge 

Inn for their hospitality and continued support to the parish council over the last year, The council 

meet in the Arundel room each month and Craig offers this to your council free of charge. Thank 

you! We wish you and your team another successful year in 2017. 



AGM 2017 

 

All parishioners are formally invited to attend the yearly AGM which will be held at The Beambridge 

Hotel Arundel Room on Monday 8th May at 18.30 followed by the regular monthly parish council 

meet-ing at 19.00, please do come along, it would be great to see more of you! 

 

 

£1m boost to Wellington Monument’s future in Autumn Statement 

 

A £1 million grant has been awarded towards urgent repairs of the Wellington Monument by 

Chan-cellor Philip Hammond’s in his first Autumn Statement earlier today. 

 

The money comes from fines levied on the banking industry for manipulating the LIBOR rate. Today 

the government committed £102 million over the next 4 years to support good causes – with £1 mil-

lion going to the repairs of the Wellington Monument. 

 

This funding gives the project a huge boost. The next step is the National Trust has submitted their 

application to the Heritage Lottery Fund towards the £2 million still needed to raise for the project to 

go ahead. The Trust would like to thank the “monument champions” of which your Parish Chair 

John Greenshields is one, for their hard work surveying the Public’s feelings about the project. 

 

Did you see the ‘Banksy’ style art found on the monument door? It may not have been ‘Banksy’, but 

certainly gave the monument some attention! 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Contact information for councillors:  
 

*John Greenshields  (Chairman) : Monument Area Tel  
01823 660764 Email: parkfarm@tinyonline.co.uk 

 

*Roger Lane (Deputy Chairman) : Ford Street and Area  
Tel 01823 662717 Email: roger.lane@btinternet.com 

 

*Ian Hasell: Thorne St Margaret and Area  Tel 01823  
672264 Email: ianhasell444@btinternet.com 

 

*Bonnie Frear: Standle, Middle Green and Voxmoor Tel 

01823 665686 Email:bonniefrear123@btinternet.com 

 

*Jonathan Fraser: Wrangway and Pleamore cross Tel 

01823 662738  
Email Jonathan.Fraser@nurturelandscapes.co.uk 

 

*Ken Snook: Holywell Lake and Pinksmoor, Tel 01823  
672691 Email: kensnook3@gmail.com 

 
 

Litter picking in our parish 

 

The councillors have started litter picking in 

the area to try and keep our lovely parish 

clean and tidy, so far Wellington hill, Ford 

Street and Wrangway have been cleared. 

 
Anybody wishing to volunteer for litter pick-

ing should contact The clerk to the parish. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Clerk to the Council Neil Dalton—Tel 

01823 665649  
Email: wellingtonwithoutpc@gmail.com 

 

County Councillor James Hunt 01823 

664400 /07590423583 



 

Wellington Without 

 

Parish Council 
 


